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November 8, 2013

lllinois State Board of Electipns
Tara Cachur |
James R. Thompson Center

100 West Randolph, Suite 14-100
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Ms. Cachur:

This letter is to notify the State Board of Elections that my Committee has filed an accidental
duplicate entry on my latest A-1 filing and to please disregard the second filing of this particular
entry. In the process of balancing the financials prior to filing the Committee’s Q3 report, the
person who enters the Committee’s IDIS information accidentally changed the date on this
transaction and then changed it back. Therefore it was queued up to report again.

Duplicate entry:
University Public Issues Committee (UPIC)
P.O. Box 62
Evanston, IL 60204

$1,000 Transfer In
Filed on 10/2/2013 at 10:48:01pm
Filed again on 11/5/2013 at 6:29:04am

Please let me know if there is any other information you need at this time.

Sincerely,

jado . dahel

Representative Robyn Gabel



